
 
 

 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
from the Staff at the Cadillac Grill 

 

With the holiday season upon us and the year coming to an 
end, we at the Cadillac Grill at Eldorado Golf course 
would like to reflect and thank all of you, our valued 

customers for continuing your business relationships with 
us. We are grateful to all who have helped us enjoy a 
record year and we look forward to the privilege of 

enjoying 2018 with you. 

We would appreciate the pleasure of spending lunch or dinner 
letting our culinary team treat you, loved ones, friends and 

business associates with a wonderful meal.  Sit back, relax and 
enjoy the perfect holiday atmosphere that only the Cadillac Grill 
can provide. Let Us host or cater your event. Gift certificates are 

always a great way to say Merry Christmas or Thank you for 
that hard-to-buy for person!! 

Won’t you Please Let us help you be a part of your holiday 
Season. Dates are booking quickly for holiday events. Please 

contact us to reserve your date. 

Panayota Proffitt 
 

7839 E 46 ½ Rd 
Cadillac, MI 49601 

231-775-3663 or 231-779-3663  
Grill@golfeldorado.com 
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